
 
 

 
Zachary Taylor Parkway Association 

MINUTES 
Association Membership Annual Meeting 

April 14, 2021 

 
Present       Absent 
    
A.J. Roy, III, Avoyelles     Randy DeCuir, Avoyelles 
Louis Hebert, Pointe Coupee    J.R. Rouchon, East Feliciana 
A.P. Guillory, Rapides     Ronnie Jett, East Feliciana 
Ron Roe, Rapides     Russell Wilson, Rapides 
Melvin Harvey, West Feliciana     Ryan Seal, Washington 
Pat Witty, Pointe Coupee 
Buck Vandersteen, Rapides 
 
Louis Hebert called the Zachary Taylor Parkway Association Meeting to order at 11:11 a.m. 
 
Maggie Miller called roll.  
 
Julie Fuselier gave the financial report. Ms. Fuselier reported that the finances are in QuickBooks and we 
are ready to move forward.   
 
Mr. Hebert reported the progress that was made with membership on the board. Mr. Hebert also 
expressed that he had not spoken with anyone in St. Helena Parish or Tangipahoa Parish. He asked A.J. 
Roy, III to assist in contacting a few people from Avoyelles Parish and to remind them that the only 
requirement to serve on the board is to be an active member.  
 
Mr. Hebert requested that everyone continue to recruit not only members, but members that would be 
willing to serve on the board.  
 
Mr. Roy mentioned that he will make a note to contact William D’Aquilla before the next meeting for 
association board members.  
 
Mr. Hebert gave the membership report update. He reported that thirty members have renewed to date 
for a total of $6,150.00. Mr. Hebert also requested that the Association Management Strategies team 
divide the membership list by parish and send to each board member so that board members can 
individually contact people within their communities. He reminded board members to please pay their 
dues.  
 
Mr. Roy suggested follow up calls to the banks along the parkway that we sent letters to. He said to ask 
for the public relations or marketing person to solidify the letter.  
 
Buck Vandersteen asked the board if the association was current with their payments to Association 
Management Strategies. Ms. Fuselier answered yes and asked how they want to proceed with the 



 
 
signing of the checks. Mr. Hebert suggested the checks be mailed to him from now on. If the boards 
begin having in person quarterly meetings, the checks will be brought to each meeting to be signed.  
 
Mr. Hebert declared the next Zachary Taylor Parkway Association meeting date as August 11, 2021.  
 
Mr. Hebert adjourned the meeting at 11:32 a.m. 
 
 


